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VOLKSWAGEN CHATTANOOGA EMPLOYEES VOLUNTEER AT ORANGE GROVE 
CENTER DURING TEMPORARY PRODUCTION SUSPENSION 

 
Chattanooga, Tenn. – Orange Grove Center was the fortunate beneficiary of a 

semiconductor shortage on Thursday, June 17. Orange Grove welcomed a 

Management Team from Volkswagen Chattanooga to the campus to remove weeds, 

and spread bags of mulch in the front garden. The volunteers also trimmed branches, 

removed litter, and worked on playground beautification. Even though production was 

stalled at Volkswagen Chattanooga, their hands weren’t idle! 
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About Orange Grove Center 
 

Established in 1953, the Orange Grove Center is a private, non-profit organization 
serving adults and children with developmental and intellectual disabilities. Orange 
Grove serves approximately 1,000 individuals, and employs over 800 staff to provide a 
wide array of community services.  For more information, 
visit:  www.orangegrovecenter.org; “Like” them on Facebook at:  Orange Grove Center; 
or, follow them on Twitter:  @OrangeGrove. 
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